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6th September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
GCSE PE and Sport Studies Performance Tops 
 
I am very pleased that your son/daughter decided to study either Sport Studies or GCSE PE for the 
next two years. For both courses we have organised specialised performance kit which your 
son/daughter can purchase; however, this is optional. 

 
How to order the top: 
 
The specialised performance kit is ordered through a local sports shop, called Melton Sports. There 
is a red Nike performance polo (unisex sizing) at £24.99 and a black Nike hoodie (male or female 
fit) at £37.99 available to purchase. Each top is embroidered with the John Ferneley College logo 
and either GCSE PE or SPORT STUDIES. The student’s initials will be printed on the chest too, so 
it is vital the correct sizing is chosen.  
 
There are samples at Melton Sports, so please try on first BEFORE using the online order form at 
https://www.meltonsports.co.uk/order-form-jfc/. Please note there can be no refunds if the 
incorrect size is ordered as each top is personalised.  
 
You will find Melton Sports at 6 King Street, LE13 1XA between WH Smith and the Regal Cinema. 
The shop is open until 5pm Tuesday to Saturday and from 11am to 3pm on Sunday. Melton Sports 
also stock other Nike kit such as track pants, leggings and shorts.  
 
Once ordered, your tops will be printed and you will be notified by email and text when they are 
ready for collection.  
 
I really hope your son/daughter purchases some of the kit as it looks fantastic during their practical 
sessions for Sport Studies and GCSE PE, but also it can be a great addition for any practical 
moderations leading towards their exam too. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any issues on Asimpson1@johnferneley.org. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Simpson 
Head of PE 

mailto:ask@johnferneley.org
https://www.meltonsports.co.uk/order-form-jfc/
mailto:Asimpson1@johnferneley.org

